
From:
Sent: 30 September 2019 17:32
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: New application post - NYM/2019/0629/NM Brickyard Cottage (formerly Rock Head),
Robin Hood Road, Ravenscar - Parish
 
Many thanks Hilary – the client has agreed to omit the chimney from the plans and will revert
back to the approved traditional chimney.
 
Do let me know if you require anything further from me or if you are able to part superceed the
plans to omit this part of the request.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
 

 

m.barnes
Stamp



m.barnes
Stamp

m.barnes
Stamp


	2019-01-10 Public - Omission of metal flue and external lights
	doc03504720191002110940



